
 

       

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

  

Hello Loudoun, 

I just wanted to give you an update on the Ashburn "Colored" School before the 
weekend.  On Sunday, October 9, from 9am - 2pm there will be a Community Clean 
Up and Restoration Day.  Our County will come together to paint and clean the 
grounds of this historic site.  Additionally, there will also be sign-up sheets for other 
nonprofits who will need assistance as the year goes on.  
  
Parking is going to be tight. The Sheriff's Office will be providing assistance. Please 
consider another way of getting to the site if at all possible - walking, biking, parking 
legally off-site, etc. 
 
There are currently four parking lots available: 

 In the lot adjacent to the schoolhouse, which is to the north (20579 Ashburn 
Road). 

 Mr. Harry Saville will have some spots on his property, which is to the south 
(20635 Ashburn Road). 

 At the Ashburn Volunteer Fire and Rescue Department, Station 6, 20688 
Ashburn Road. 

 There are about 25 spots on Carrleigh Court, which is north of the site. 

 
Best Regards, 
 
Phyllis Randall 
Chair, Loudoun County Board of Supervisors 
phyllis.randall@loudoun.gov 
  
Jeanine H. Arnett 
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Chief of Staff 
jeanine.arnett@loudoun.gov 
  
Laura Tekrony 
Legislative Aide 
laura.tekrony@loudoun.gov 
 
Elizabeth Bennis 
Executive Assistant 
elizabeth.bennis@loudoun.gov 
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Loudoun County, VA, 1 Harrison St., S.E., 5th Floor, 

P.O. Box 7000, Leesburg, VA 20177 

 

About our service provider 

Sent by phyllis.randall@loudoun.gov in collaboration with 
 

 

Try it free today 
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